ARBOREAL ASSESSMENT
644 Old Kent Road

London SE15 1RX
jon@broccolitreecare.com
07815907538
Ref: BTC_RR_1609
16 sept 2023
Client;
Richard Rim
154 Queens Road
London SE15 2HP

To whom it may concern

Broccoli Tree Care recommends the following works for the following reasons:

Front: ONE Poplar tree (T1)(ht.12m) Full fell. Tree's root system is undermining paving in number
154 and 156, creating a trip hazard, while falling branches present a risk to users of the public

pavement and road uneven floor. We recommend replacement with a smaller new tree.

Regards

Jon Kail

Jon Kail
Lead Arborist






From: Richard richard_rim@hotmail.co.uk
Subject: Tree

Date: 29 Sep 2023 at 16:19:05
To: harry_rim@hotmail.com

Sent from my iPad
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